Pilon, Janet

From: Info, Ltc (MLTC) <Ltc.Info@ontario.ca>
Sent: Thursday, May 7, 2020 4:41 PM

To: Johnson, Paul

Subject: Additional COVID Prevention and Containment Funding Allocation for May 2020-Wentworth Lodge

Attachments: 2020-05-07 - Additional COVID Funding - ADM letter.pdf

Hello Paul Johnson,

Please see the attached ADM letter regarding Additional COVID Prevention and Containment Funding. The appendix below as referenced in the letter provides the detailed allocation for Wentworth Lodge.



Appendix – Additional COVID Prevention and Containment Funding Allocations - May 2020

1. Small Homes <=96 beds in total | Medium Homes >=97 and <=160 beds in total | Large Homes >160 beds in total | 2. Data source: August 2019 Long-Term Care Homes Renewal Branch

3. Based on information submitted to the Ministry of Long-Term Care as of April 30th, 2020

Home Name	Wentworth Lodge
Ministry Funded Beds	160
Home Size ¹	Medium
Homes with B, C and/or D Beds ²	No
With Infection ³	Resolved
Base Allocation	\$12,000
Additional Base for Small B, C and/or D	\$0
Additional Base for Medium B, C and/or D	\$0
Additional Base for Infection	\$10,000
Per Bed Allocation	\$32,000
Additional Per Bed Allocation for Infection	\$32,000
Total Funding for May 2020	\$86,000

This funding will be allocated to your home within the next 10 business days.

Thank you for your continued support as we work together to implement enhanced measures to prevent and contain the spread of COVID-19 in long-term care homes.

Sincerely,

Funding and Programs Branch

Ministry of Long-Term Care Ltc.info@ontario.ca